
Ochre Park 
               Message from the Principal  

  Summer break has finally arrived!  The month of June has been filled with events, field trips and won-
derful memories to close out the school year.  It is often at this time of year that both students and staff 
(and perhaps parents too) have mixed emotions.  We are happy that it is over and we get to enjoy some 
time away, but we are also sad to be leaving those around us behind.  This was especially true for the 
grade 4 class, as they said farewell to Ochre Park School and will be moving onto a new school.   A ceremony was held 
to signify the end of one chapter and the start of another.  We also held a ceremony for our two kindergarten classes, as 
they will enter our school full days next year as they move to grade 1.  We wrapped up our school year on June 29 with 
our annual Red and White day, which is our own celebration of Canada Day.  Leo the Lion and members of the Lions 
club joined us and provided small Canadian flags to our gr. 1 students.  We also had a BBQ lunch courtesy of Pembina 
Pipelines.  We thank both the Lions and Pembina Pipelines for their generosity and support.  We capped the day and 
year off with our year-end awards.  We congratulate all the winners and encourage everyone to continue to strive to do 
their best as we move forward. 
     Students always enjoy field trips and this year was extra special, as we were able to return to the wonderful experi-
ences we have grown accustomed to.  Our students got to go swimming with their classes and our gr.. 1-4 students 
were able to go to Fort Edmonton.  Our ECS students took in the St. Albert Children’s Festival as well as a trip to Finne-
gan Farms.  A recent highlight for our gr. 1-4 students was a trip to the Sturgeon Public Schools Outdoor Class-
room.  Students were able to partake in various Indigenous Games and had a wonderful experience in nature.  We 
capped the day off with some friendly games of tug of war.  The staff even took on the volunteers in one of the match-
es!  We would like to thank the Ochre Park Parent Society for their financial support.  They covered the $7/student cost 
for insurance and the cost of our lunch that day.  We would also like to thank Sturgeon Public Schools for covering the 
cost of bussing for the day. 
     As we shift into the summer months, a sense of relaxation, fun and excitement will begin to set in for everyone.  We 
have all worked very hard throughout the school year and we all deserve a break… students, parents and staff!  I would 
like to thank everyone for their dedication to making this as good a year as it could be.  We have a few staffing changes 
that are taking place as we move to the 2022/2023 school year.  Alison Clement has been with us much of this school 
year, teaching ECS.  We are anticipating the return of Geneva Fossen for the start of the school year and would like to 
thank Mrs. Clement for all her help in guiding our ECS students.  We would also like to thank Katherine Boldt, an Educa-
tional Assistant who has been working in our ECS classroom.  We are anticipating the return of Trisha Hurst at the start 
of the school year.  We would like to thank Katherine for all she has done for the students she has supported and the 
entire ECS classroom.  Finally, we would like to thank Lindsay Conroy, an Educational Assistant who has been working 
to support a student in our school.  We would like to thank Lindsay for all her hard work and dedication to supporting the 
students of Ochre Park School. 
     As we prepare for the 2022/2023 school year, our numbers appear to be slightly on the rise in some areas.  This is 
always a welcome sight, as it allows us stability in our preparations.  This is what we are planning for in terms of our 
classes next year: 
Pre-K (am only) - Tarra Larson (Modien) 
K1/K2 - Geneva Fossen 
Grade 1SL - Shannon Stadnyk/Tarra Larson (Modien) 
Grade 1G - Cindy Goertzen 
Grade 2B - Marlo Berezan 
Grade 2T - Jolene Tchir 
Grade 3W - Kjersti Wytrykush 
Grade 4G - Heather Gillison 
Grade 4S - Marina Shenfield 
We will also have various support staff in key positions in our school.  Stay tuned for more information regarding our en-
tire staff when we resume classes in the fall. 
     On a final note, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the families of Ochre Park School.  Thank you, the 
parents, for all your help and support for your children and their education.  We strongly believe that having home and 
school working together, we can make great things happen for our students.  I would like to wish everyone a wonderful 
and restful summer, filled with many great memories and some fun as well!  We look forward to seeing you all again for 
another great school year in 2022/2023. 
 
Mr. Anhorn 
Principal 
 

 

Summer 2022 



Counsellor’s Corner  

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU!!!  Thank you to all the students, staff, 

and especially our volunteers who made our day at the Outdoor Classroom a huge suc-

cess.  We could not have done it without everyone chipping in so our students could en-

joy time to learn and connect with nature. 

 

Have a wonderful summer! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Geleta 

 

 

 



Year End Awards! 

Grade 4 Leadership 

Paige 

Alyssa  

 

Mayor’s Citizenship Award 

 

Grade 1– Harlow 

Grade 2– Bennett 

Grade 3– Makaylyn 

Grade 4– Dylon 

Book  Awards 

K1– Natalie K2– Oliver 

1G– Lacey 

1/2T– Zoey 

2B– Kai 

3W– Ayton 

3/4G– Trenton 

4S– Julian 



September 2022 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   31 

Welcome 

Back! 

1 2 3 

4 5 

Labour Day 

No School 

6 7 8 

Meet the    

Community & 

Registration 

Night 

9 10 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 

Parent Council 

Meeting

(tentative) 

27 28 29 30 

Truth and Rec-

onciliation Day 

No School 

School Photos 

October 18-19 

(tentative) 











- September – May Dance Year 

- Reasonable Fees 

- Experienced & Enthusiastic Instructors 

Phone: (780) 656-0309 

Facebook: Thorhild Ukrainian Dancing Club 

Email: thorhildukdance@gmail.com 

Web: www.thorhildukrainiandance.com  

Recipient of Many Awards: Outstanding Performance, Outstanding  

Choreography, Most Promising and Adjudicators Choice in 2022 



 1-2 practices per week 

 1-2 games per weekend 

Register Now!  
www.redwaterminorhockey.ca 

Email: registrar@redwaterminorhockey.ca 



Nonprofit Dance Association  

Come join our “EPIC” dance family! 

Acrobatic Arts 

Acrotrix 

Alixa Flexibility  

Stretch 

Hip Hop 

Jazz 

Lyrical/Contemporary 

Pre-Pointe/Pointe 

Physical Conditioning 

RAD Ballet 

Al Gilbert Tap 

Email: epicacrobaticsanddance@outlook.com  

Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/EpicAcroandDance/  

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/epic.ada/?hl=en  

Summer Programs available! Register now! 








